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Comments With oil market analysts now predicting that peak oil production has probably been passed, it is wrong
to be exploring for further oil when developed fields contain more oil and gas than can be burned
without plunging the earth into catastrophic heating that will lead to the deaths of billions of humans.
The British parliament has declared a climate and ecological emergency. This application is
inappropriate for an area of outstanding beauty and not in the public interest. There is likely to be air
pollution from flaring at the site and a risk of contamination of the water table which feeds Ardingly
reservoir. The local roads are not suitable for heavy goods vehicles carrying dangerous loads.
Operations at this site have been rejected before and there is all the more reason, with the urgent
need to move away from fossil fuels to cheaper renewables, to reject them now.
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